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Comments: The expansion of the Holland Lake region is a blatant land grab for Utah executive developers

PWDR and Co. Holland Lake has always been a place where people of all types to enjoy the richness of

Montana wilderness. Everyone loves more recreational opportunities, but this will just push out the folks who

can't afford to stay in the area and make it even more of an exclusive tourist trap, similar to Park City, UT,

Jackson Hole, WY, and to some extent, Whitefish, MT. More tourist dollars is great for our economy, but not at

the cost of losing the ability over time for people of all classes to enjoy the area. Please reconsider this

expansion. 


